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Senator David Carlucci encourages you to take part in the Teal Pumpkin Project, a
nationwide initiative that draws attention to food allergies and encourages residents

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/david-carlucci/landing


to leave a painted teal pumpkin outside their home to signify that "non-food" items
are available for Trick or Treaters this Halloween.

The attached flyer can be downloaded, printed out and hung in one's window to
signify their participation in the Teal Pumpkin Project.

To learn more about the Teal Pumpkin Project, click here

http://www.foodallergy.org/teal-pumpkin-project#.Vi_ZTrerTcs

